Claude Watson School for the Arts is a TDSB Grade
4—8 school focused on the arts. Each year we
audition Grade 3 students for entry into our Grade 4
program. Parents of students who are interested in
auditioning for CWSA are encouraged to attend our

information session.
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CWSA PARENT/GUARDIAN LETTER

Claude Watson School for the Aﬁs - 2018/2012 Audition Information
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Claude Watson School for the Arts offers an enriched arts education for students in Grades 4 through 8 who have
demonstrated talent in Music, Drama, Dance and Visual Arts. Each day the students divide their time between
challenging academic classes and an exceptional arts program that develops their creative potential.

Each student auditions for a place in the Claude Watson School for the Arts. There are 60 places each year in
Grade 4. Students interested in placement in Grades 5 — 8 are welcome to audition but there are very limited

places available.
More information about Claude Watson School for the Arts can be found at our website www.claudewatson.org.

We wilt be holding an information session in early November for interested families. The session will be held on
Monday, November 12, 2018 starting at 7:00 pm. The session will be held at Earl Haig Secondary School (100

Princess Ave).

Applications are available online. The online application system is now open and can be reached by going to our
website at www.dlaudewatson.org. Applications will close on Friday December 21, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. If you have
any questions, please feel free to contact the school at 416-395-3180 or visit our website at

www.claudewatson.org.

Kind regards,

N. Lucas

Principal
Toronto

, District
School
Board
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